
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear brothers. 
 
Receive my fraternal greetings. 
 
We thank God for his mercy shown to us in the midst of this Covid 19 pandemic. He 
has kept us to this day. Although there is a family infected with the virus that is 
quarantining and recovering. 
We are still unable to meet at the church premises by order of the health authorities, 
which prohibit social contact. Sanitary measures have brought many difficulties to 
brothers who work in commerce, those who go out to sell their food products, bread 
and cakes, etc. Sisters who work in a restaurant that have closed and have not worked 
for 2 months. All of this has become very difficult. We have all come together to help 
the brothers who are in a worse situation by sending financial aid for their basic needs. 
We also work on teaching the blessed word of God, giving comfort and praying with 
our brothers to face these difficult times together. Adversity has made us improve our 
love for our brothers. It is time to bear fruit of generosity and make brotherly love 
flourish. 

WORK OF BUILDING AND STRENGTHENING OF THE SAINTS. 
 

Since we cannot meet at the church premises, we are using all available means to 
continue teaching the word of the Lord. The ZOOM platform is very helpful in our efforts 
to keep the brothers' faith strong. We do Bible studies on Tuesday, Thursday, and 
Sunday morning and afternoon. 
I also keep recording and sending videos with hymns and Bible lessons. All this has 
come to be of great help to the brothers in distant places who can receive these videos 
and hear the teaching to strengthen their faith. The grateful brothers write to me for 
the concern and help they receive from this evangelistic effort. 
I send printed lessons to one of our sisters who is deaf. 
Brother Rubén Toledo also sends several Bible lessons with messages of 
encouragement through WhatsApp. 
 

WORKING IN PREACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 
This month I have participated in the teaching of the word of God with churches of 
Christ in Chile, Colombia, Ecuador, Peru, the Dominican Republic, Uruguay and Spain 
all this through the ZOOM platform. Sometimes I have commitments to teach Monday 
through Sunday. I am very encouraged to be active in teaching the word. I thank God 
that I can be working, even though due to the circumstances I am locked up at home 
by COVID 19. Being diabetic with my wife, we are considered high risk people in case 
we get infected. 
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I preach for brothers in southern Chile. They join the meetings of Biblical studies that I 
present to the church of Limache, brothers of Ancud, Loncoche. Also Montevideo, 
Uruguay and Ambato Ecuador. 
 
I am in contact with the brothers from Punta Arenas, they remain firm in the faith despite 
the difficulties experienced by Covid 19. I am informed that Jarol, a young man who 
came to study the word of the Lord with them obeyed the gospel and he was baptized 
for the forgiveness of his sins (Acts 2 38). 
 
Some of the announcements of the Bible studies that I have made for some churches. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear brothers: We praise our God who guards us in the face of any circumstance. He is 
our protector in times of distress and our sustainer. 
Do not fail to remember us in your prayers. We are praying for all the saints around the 
world that God will protect us under his powerful hand in these difficult times. 
I thank you with all my heart for your financial help that you send me every month for 
my work of preaching the gospel in Chile and South America. 
 

" But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ 
Jesus" Philippians 4:19. 

 
His brother, 
 

Emilio Acevedo. 
 
   


